
 
 

• The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Annual Car Wash on Saturday, June 3rd from 10:00 

AM to 2:00 PM at the Grade School. Cookies and drinks will be sold, and cars can be decorated for graduation. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

• Senior Prom Tickets are on sale! Get them this week for only $65. Prices go up next Monday!!! To purchase 

tickets see Ms. Fama either before school, periods 1-4, or after school in the Directors Office.  

 

• All World Language Club members MUST see Mrs. Anderson or Ms. Caldwell some time today, Monday 

5/22. All members are reminded to check TEAMS for updates and announcements.  

 

• The World Language Club is hosting an International Bake Sale this week – Tuesday 5/23-Thursday 5/25 

at the Grove Place doors at 7 AM! All items $1! Stop by and start your day off on a sweet step! 

 

• The French National Honor Society is hosting a Summer Kickoff Dress Up Day on Thursday May 25! 

Head to school in your summer’s best gear and for $1 enter the Summer Giveaway Raffle! All proceeds benefit 

the Be Like Brit Foundation! Any questions see Mrs. Anderson or any member of the French National Honor 

Society! 

 

• Get ready B.H.S. because the English Department, The National English Honor Society, and The Writer’s 

Club are pulling out all of the stops as we gear up for Poem in Your Pocket Day! Did you know? On Thursday, 

May 25th, if you are stopped in the hallway by a teacher and can produce an actual poem from your very own 

pocket- you will earn a raffle ticket for an awesome grand prize basket! So, get your poems ready, my friends, 

or- hint, hint, take one from the free poetry folders, which have been placed strategically by Mrs. Biener 

throughout the building for your reading pleasure! The library will be celebrating a different poetry activity all 

of this week so be sure to visit today, where you can play the Poet’s Scavenger Hunt to earn extra raffle tickets! 

F.Y.I. - the questionnaire form is now closed as we have a full roster of presenters. Thanks to everyone that 

responded, we’re looking forward to your presentations! 
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